
PATNA HIGH COURT, PATNA 

NOTICE  

It is for information to Sri Jitendra Kumar (Reg. No.-2017200222) and Sri 

Sandeep Kumar (Reg. No.-2017200237) that their date of interview for 

engagement as Law Assistant has been rescheduled from 02nd  February, 2019 to 

01St  February, 2019, upon consideration of their representations dated 

28.01.2019. 

Since the interview is scheduled at 04:30 P.M. on Oft  February, 2019, they 

are directed to report at 03:00 P.M. positively as per the venue mentioned in their 

Call Letter. 

Dated:- 29th  January, 2019 	 Registrar (Establishment) I/c 
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